
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  
 

  

 Our Ref: FOI2017-79   Date: July 2017 

 
Subject: Amount SFO paid to RAVN Inc. for use of scanning software in Rolls-Royce case 
  
This request asked about the amount paid by the Serious Fraud Office to RAVN Inc for use of 
their software for scanning 30,000,000 documents in the Rolls-Royce PLC case. 
 
The information was published as transaction number 240741 on the SFO’s ‘Procurement Spend 
over £25,000, November 2016’ spreadsheet. You can find this on our website, at: 
https://www.sfo.gov.uk/publications/corporate-information/transparency/. 


